
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Resolution No. 2015/213 approving the revised Emergency Operations Plan as
approved by the Emergency Services Policy Board. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Board of Supervisors has authorized the creation of the Emergency Services Policy
Board (ESPB) to serve in an advisory capacity on emergency preparedness planning efforts
and the coordination of planning efforts throughout the County, including the County
Emergency Operations Plan (EOP). 

The ESPB met on March 16, 2015 and unanimously approved the draft revision of the
County’s EOP and forwarded the recommendation to the Public Protection Committee for
further discussion and approval. The Public Protection Committee met on April 13, 2015
and approved the draft EOP to be forwarded to the full Board of Supervisors for review and
adoption.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/16/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

ABSENT: Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Bani Kollo,
925-646-4461

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  16, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

D.11

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: PUBLIC PROTECTION COMMITTEE

Date: June  16, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: ADOPTION OF REVISED CONTRA COSTA COUNTY EMERGENCY OPERATIONS PLAN



County Ordinance Code section 42-2.1004 requires that the Board of Supervisors adopt the
County's EOP by resolution. Today's action would adopt the updated EOP, which
supersedes all previous versions. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The County's Emergency Operations Plan will be out of date and not reflect the collective
updates and considerations of the Emergency Services Policy Board.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
No impact.

ATTACHMENTS
BOS Presentation 
Attachment A EOP 2015 
Resolution No. 2015/213 


